
Stow Munroe Falls Executive Band Booster Meeting Notes
Monday, February 7, 2022

In Attendance: Melissa Blasko, President, Leslie Daughtery, Vice-President; Melissa Pockl,
Secretary; Michelle Brugman, Junior Trustee, Ammie Brigger, Sophomore Trustee; Sally
Phillips, Freshman Trustee, Mr. Newman

Executive Meeting:
Band Show Update: money has been transferred to Band Parent Association by District
Student Accounts: Accounts will be updated this weekend with pie fundraiser

February 15 is the date that requests for disbursements for Florida Trip
Concession Stand: Melissa met with Scott Campell. District would be willing to provide a new
shed for concession. Hoping to get more details in writing. Water issue was addressed.
Tag Day: will be in person
Drug Mart: planning will be started shortly, brainstormed other places if needed.

General Band Parents Meeting:

Committee Reports:
Student Accounts: Accounts will be updated this weekend with pie fundraiser

February 15 is the date that requests for disbursements for Florida Trip
Can check balance on band website.

50/50 Raffle: still need a co-chair

Directors’ Report:
Mr. Lewis:
Morning band practices on Mondays & Wednesdays & Fridays. Hoping to start
percussion section rehearsal on Friday in March.
Next concert is March 16 at 5:30
Jazz concert went well.
Gold band: Contest on March 4th or 5th at Cuyahoga Falls

Mrs. Grossi: Great to be teaching band.
6th grade band is going well. Next concert in Match 16 at 7:30
Band-Aid started and many students were excited about color instruments that were
introduced through this program.

Mrs. Sandman via Mrs Grossi:
Wednesday is cookie dough pickup.
Feb. 11: Practice tapes due for Kimpton
Feb. 11 and 18 Kimpton 50th Celebration practice after school



Feb. 23: Kimpton concert
Feb. 25: Kimpton 50th celebration
Solos and Ensemble contest info is being shared

Mr. Newman:
Use calendar for information for Florida trip.
Congrats to Jazz Band Students - they did an awesome job!
April 4: Freshman orientation
Medication forms for Florida Trip information was sent in an email with Loom video.
Hard copies of forms are outside the band room.
Looking forward to a normal July 4th parade
Hoping to have band camp at Edinboro this summer.
Cookie dough pickup is Wednesday 4:30-6:30.
Solo and Ensemble Contest is this Saturday.
Parent Preview for incoming freshmen is February 17.
Dine to Donate at Beef O'Brady's is February 17.
Feb 25: performance tapes
March 11/12 Wind Ensemble contest
March 1-4 and 7-11: med forms and medication drop off 8-2
March 10 4-7 evening drop off times for medicine and forms
March 11: Band honor points are due
March 17: 1st practice for Florida trip - percussion at 5, full band 6-8 pm

Informational meeting about band trip 8 concerning packing and forms to release
students to parents.
March 23: 2nd Florida trip practice, pack box truck and uniform pickup
March 24 packing day
March 25: load buses and leave around lunch
March 30: return to Stow

Parent survey: https://smfband.org/tools/parent-survey/

Respectfully submitted,
Melissa Pockl, Secretary

https://smfband.org/tools/parent-survey/

